Educational Services

Director: Douglas Hutchison Head Teacher: T S Stevens

72-74 Kirkoswald Road

Maybole KA19 8BP

Tel: 01655 883 003

Email: carrick.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

Date: 29 March 2016

If phoning or calling ask for: T S Stevens



Dear Parent/Carer

Carrick Academy will close for the Easter holiday at 2.30pm on Friday 1 April. Pupils return to school on Monday 18 April at 8.45am.

The May-day holiday is Monday 2 May which will also be the first day of study leave for S4-S6 pupils; they will return to school on Friday 3 June 2016. Our staff will be available throughout the examination period should your son/daughter require any additional support. I wish all of our children every success in their final exams. Information on the National Qualifications can be found on the parent zone of our school website www.carrick.sayr.sch.uk.

The new timetable will commence on Tuesday 31 May; S1-3 pupils will be issued with their new timetable before this date. At the start of period 1 on Friday 3 June, new S4 pupils should go to the Assembly Hall and new S5/6 pupils should go to the Dining Hall where timetables will be issued. S6 will then go the Carrick Centre for 10am to take part in S6 induction. All other pupils will follow their timetable.

All pupils in S3 will undertake a work placement; the dates are weeks beginning Monday 25 April and Monday 2 May. Each pupil will have been allocated a placement in one of these weeks. It is a fantastic opportunity for our young people to experience the world of work and I hope they enjoy this experience.

The Parent Council meet bi-monthly and I would like to invite you to join us at our next meeting which will take place in Carrick Academy on Monday 16 May at 7.00pm. Minutes of meetings can be found on our school website.

Please ensure that the school has an up-to-date contact number and email address for you so that we can keep you fully informed of all that it happening in the school.

Our School Website address is www.carrick.sayr.sch.uk

Our Twitter account is @Carrick Academy

On behalf of all the staff, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a Happy Easter. Thank you for your continued support and please do not hesitate to contact me at the school if you have any matters of concern that you wish to discuss.

Yours sincerely

Shona Stevens Head Teacher